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Dear Mr Pattas 

Power and Water Corporation's revised Regulatory Proposal 

REFERENCE NUMBER 

JED2019/ 001731

Jacana Energy is focused on collaborating with key stakeholders to ensure that the long term 
interests of consumers are safeguarded and that customers pay no more than they should for safe 
and reliable electricity. To this end, Jacana Energy has reviewed the Revised Regulatory Proposal 
submitted by Power and Water Corporation (PWC) on 29 November 2018 and wishes to make the 
comments below with respect to that proposal. 

Capital Expenditure (Capex): 

Jacana Energy advocates a 'user pays' framework for generator and large customer connections. 
Doing so allows for the differentiation between true shared network costs and those costs driven by 
a particular project, and enables fair and equitable cost attribution. A new connection by a large 
customer (including reinforcement costs) should be borne by that customer and not charged to the 
overall customer base as a shared network cost. 

Tariff Structure Statement: 

1. Assignment of customers to tariff classes and network tariff change requests

It is proposed that the assignment of customers to a tariff class and network tariff will be undertaken 

once a year by PWC taking into consideration a customer's annual consumption. Jacana Energy 
considers assignment based on annual consumption to be problematic as customers move above 
and below the threshold which: (i) increases the administrative burden associated with the 
assignment process, and (ii) provides an opportunity for gaming (which is a legislative issue). A 
better approach would be to assign customers to a tariff class based on connection voltage and 
connection capacity, thereby achieving stability and preventing gaming of the system. 

Jacana Energy also notes that any changes requested by retailers outside of PWC's annual 
assignment will incur a 'network tariff change request' ACS charge, and has the following concerns 
with respect to this approach: 

• the assignment of customers to a network tariff is the responsibility of the Network Provider.
It follows that the costs associated with processing tariff changes should be borne by PWC
and not the retailer or the customer; and
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